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KENOSHA – Simmons Island is one of the most popular spots for beach-goers in Kenosha. 

On warm summer days, hundreds of people spend the day picnicking, building sand castles 

and taking a dip in the brisk waters.

The Kenosha Parks Department dedicates employees to cleaning up the beaches daily 

during the summer season, but sometimes litter still accumulates due to the high volume of 

visitors. A new beach clean up station makes it easier for citizens to lend a hand to keeping 

the beaches clean.

People are welcome to grab a white plastic bucket from the clean up station located near the 

Simmons Island beach house and collect litter while strolling the beach. There is a trash 

receptacle in the station where people may then empty the trash and return the empty bucket.

The City of Kenosha appreciates everyone’s help in keeping our beaches clean. 


